
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 5, 1996 

 

 

BY REGISTERED MAIL 

 

Mr. Robert Groden 

616 E. Northwest Highway 

Dallas, Texas  75231 

 

Dear Mr. Groden: 

 

This letter will again confirm that the continuation of your deposition will take place on Tuesday, 

August 20, 1996, in Dallas, Texas.  As this will be a continuation of your deposition, you will 

remain under oath. 

 

The deposition will take place on the third floor of the Earle Cabell Federal Building located at 1100 

Commerce Street, Dallas, Texas.  We will begin promptly at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Please call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn, Esq. 

General Counsel 


